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Thursday 6th March 2025 

Re: Red Nose Day & World Down Syndrome Day  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I'm writing to you today with great excitement about an upcoming 
event that I know our school community will be eager to get involved in - Red Nose Day 2025! 
 
This year marks the 40th anniversary of Red Nose Day, and it's a chance for us all to come together and 
make a real difference. Whether you're able to donate a few pounds or get fully involved, every 
contribution counts towards supporting incredible projects that help children, families, women, 
communities, and millions of lives around the world. 
 
At Perry Hall, we're passionate about making a positive impact, and Red Nose Day is the perfect 
opportunity to do just that. We're encouraging all our pupils to wear something red on the Friday 21st 
March 2025 and make a £1.00 donation to Comic Relief and World Down Syndrome Day. This small 
gesture can go a long way in helping to create a fairer, prouder, and stronger world. 
 
In addition, we'll also be celebrating World Down Syndrome Day on the 
same day. To show our support, we're asking everyone to wear their 
brightest, most mismatched socks and get their friends, colleagues, and 
classmates talking about Down's syndrome. By wearing #LotsOfSocks, you'll 
be helping to support and raise the awareness of the Down's Syndrome 
Association all year round. 
 
As a school, we believe in the power of community, and Red Nose Day and 
World Down Syndrome Day is a wonderful way for us to come together and 
celebrate our shared values of compassion, generosity, and a commitment to 
making the world a better place.  
 
I hope you and your family will join us in going big, giving big, and feeling good on Red Nose Day and 
World Down Syndrome Day 2025. 
 
Let's make this a day to remember! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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